
 

8th September 2021 
 
RE: Year 4 Residential to Beaumanor Hall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very pleased to confirm that the year 4 residential trip is now booked. This is a two-

night residential trip and the confirmed dates are the 8th- 10th June 2022. This is a great 

experience for the children, there will be a range of outdoor and adventurous activities over 

the two days. To keep costs down children will need to be dropped off and collected from the 

hall.  

 

The total cost for the trip is £165. The trip has been added to ParentPay and there is the 

option to pay in instalments. Please complete the attached slip and pay a deposit of £50 using 

parent pay by the 8th October to confirm your child’s place. 

 

As this is an additional enrichment to our curriculum payment is not optional. If you receive 

pupil premium funding, please speak to the school office.  

 

We will be holding a residential meeting in the Spring term to give you full information about 

the visit and we are hoping that a member of staff from Beaumanor will be in attendance. 

Dates for this meeting will be sent out as soon as they are confirmed. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the team. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Collins   

 

Y4 Residential Trip – Beaumanor Hall 

 

My child…………………………………………………………..will/will not be attending the 

Y4 residential trip and I agree to the payment of £165 and have paid the £50 deposit using 

parent pay. 

 

Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………Date……………………….  
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